
128 W. Tülpehocken St. 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19144 
November 13» 1978 

Mr. José Ferrater Mora 
Philosophy Department 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Ferrater: 

The two years that have passed since I last spoke with you 
have brought me both a lot of progresa and some understanding. The 
experience, as you can surmise, has been painful. I have deep 
regrets, and I also have hopes that the experience may now be put 
into the past. 

I am applying for admission to Princeton in 1979, in the 
program in History and Philosophy of Science. The program offers 
courses which precisely coincide with ray interests, and at the same 
time would permit me to continué to work in other áreas of philosophy. 
I would like to do more work in Greek philosophy and in 17th centüry 
philosophy0 

If you feel able to write a letter of recommendation to 
Princeton for mef it would be most helpful to my application. 
I want very much to go to Princeton, and I am optimistic that I can 
successfully complete their Ph.D« program. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely yoursf 

Janis Brodie 
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